
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Schroeter, Tom EM:EX 
Thursday, September 02, 2004 2 5 9  PM 
Grieve, Dave A EM:EX; 'P&L Geological Services' 
RE: Salmo 

Linda - status of Kena? Best gues at expenditure level for 2004? Good luck at 
Yellowjacket. 

Tom 
Tom Schroeter, P.Eng./P.Geo. 
Senior Regional Geologist 
Geological Survey and Development Branch 
Mining and Minerals Division 
Ministry of Energy and Mines 

Direct Telephone 604 660-2812 
Messages & Enquiries 604 660-2708 
Facsimile 604 775-0313 
email tom.schroeter@gems6.gov.bc.ca 
Autotel 604 662-9091 

----- Original Message----- 
From: Grieve, Dave A EM:EX 
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2004 7:39 AM 
To: 'P&L Geological Services' 
Cc: Schroeter, Tom EM:EX 
Subject: RE: Salmo 

Thanks, Linda. Sounds good. 

Dave 

----- Original Message----- 
From: P&L Geological Services [mailto:plgeo@telus.net] 
Sent: Saturday, August 28, 2004 2:23 PM 
To: Grieve, Dave A EM:EX 
Subject : Salmo 

Hi again Dave 
Didn't hear from you so guess you are away. I was in Salmo all last week 
but am now heading back to Atlin for a couple of weeks. Expect to be back 
in the West Kootenays around mid September and starting the drilling on 
Emgold's Stewart Property around then. That may be a good time for your 
visit. 
Linda 
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Schroeter, Tom EM:EX 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Schroeter, Tom EM:EX 
Monday, June 28,2004 9:45 AM 
'P&L Geological Services' 
RE: Kena etc visit 

Will do. Thanks for the "heads up'' 

Tom 
Tom Schroeter, P.Eng./P.Geo. 
Senior Regional Geologist 
Geological Survey and Development Branch 
Mining and Minerals Division 
Ministry of Energy and Mines 

Direct Telephone 604 660-2812 
Messages & Enquiries 604 660-2708 
Facsimile 604 775-0313 
email tom.schroeter@gems6.gov.bc.ca 
Autotel 604 662-9091 

----- Original Message----- 
From: P&L Geological Services [mailto:plgeo@telus.net] 
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2004 9:36 AM 
To: Schroeter, Tom EM:EX 
Subject: RE: Kena etc visit 

I will pass this message on to Jack and have him keep in touch with you via 
email. There is some interesting stuff (VG ) that we've fgund recently on 
the Stewart property rign on a highway outcrop so you could at least stop 
there.. . . 
Linda 

----- Original Message----- 
From: Schroeter, Tom EM:EX [mailto:Tom.Schroeter@gems6.gov.bc.ca] 
Sent: June 28, 2004 9:22 AM 
To: ' P & L  Geological Services' 
Cc: Grieve, Dave A EM:EX 
Subject: RE: Kena etc visit 

Thanks for the update, Linda. Our visits are not 'restricted' to ones with 
drilling; however, since we plan to revisit the area later this fall, I 
don't think it's necessary to ask Jack/Jarrod to take any time out of their 
busy schedules during our visit to the area next week. We may call the Salmo 
office (tel. # ? )  to 'check in' with Jack; we'll be paasing thru on Thurs. 
July 8th (3-4pm) en route to Nelson. [do you have Jack's email address?] 
As for Atlin - great to hear you might be there for the conference in early 
August. Paul and I will look forward to your update on Yellowjacket. I will 
be here until the end of the week; then, in the field for much of the 
summer/fall. 

Tom 
Tom Schroeter, P.Eng./P.Geo. 
Senior Regional Geologist 
Geological Survey and Development Branch 
Mining and Minerals Division 
Ministry of Energy and Mines 

Direct Telephone 604 660-2812 
Messages & Enquiries 604 660-2708 
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